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Attention all Visitors of Mt. Pleasant Cemetery  
 
This notice is to inform all visitors that starting on  
  

Monday, June 14, 2021  
 

Weather permitting; the cemetery workers will begin removing all holiday decorations 
and plants from the graves.  Please be advised that this policy is set by the Cemetery 
Commissioners and that the Rules and Regulations state that these decorations should 
be removed as early as 10 days after the holiday.  
 
Any questions you may have, please call 781-316-3276  
 
Thank you,   
 
The Commissioners and Staff of Mt. Pleasant Cemetery 
 


